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Paws in the Park fun day for everyone 

 
 
 
Dogs and their owners are invited to a fun day out at the annual Paws in the Park event on 
9am-1pm, Sunday 6 May. 
 
The free annual event is the largest festival for dogs in the Macarthur region and 
celebrates pets as part of the community. 
 
 “Dogs play an important part in supporting the physical and emotional health of our 
residents and this day out is a great way to treat them,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“This is an opportunity for people to connect with pet health experts, dog clubs and 
organisations whilst enjoying a fun, social event for dogs and their families,” Cr Symkowiak 
said. 
 
The event will be held 9am-1pm at Bicentennial Equestrian Park in Camden and include a 
range of pet health care products, community organisations and dog attractions.  
 
People can show off their pet pooch in a competition, pose with them in the photo booth, 
join a 3km walk and enjoy the range of entertainment on offer. 
 
Competitions will begin at 10am for best trick, scruffiest dog, best dog supporter in footy 
colours, cutest face and tallest dog. 
 
More than 40 stalls and displays will be available on the day, as well as discounted 
microchipping, dog registrations, free vet health checks, obedience and agility 
demonstrations. 
 
Full details are available on Council’s website, www.camden.nsw.gov.au. 
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